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June 10, 2020 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Ms. Marlene Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12 St. S.W. 
Washington D.C. 20554 
 
Re:  Supplement to Request for 180-day Special Temporary Authority to Add Capella 

Satellites as Points of Communication  
Call sign E181611; IBFS File Number SES-STA-20200330-00341 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

Maris Developments (“Maris”), by its attorneys, files this letter to clarify the file numbers for the 
requested additional satellite points of communication in the pending application for 180-day 
Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) to communicate with the Maris earth station in 
Boardman, OR.1  Specifically, Maris herein notifies the Commission that the Boardman earth 
station will communicate with the next two Capella spacecraft (call signs WJ2XJE and 
WL2XAD) as the spacecraft are launched and placed into their operational orbit.2 

Grant of this STA is in the public interest as it will enable Maris to provide testing and validating 
downlink capabilities for its customer’s state-of-the-art Synthetic Aperture Radar satellites.  This 
application will serve the public interest by facilitating systematic and efficient use of resources 
by satellite network operators and service providers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
1 See SES-STA-20200330-00341 (filed Mar. 30, 2020).   
2 See 0029-EX-CM-2020 and 0028-EX-CN-2020. 
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Please contact the undersigned with any questions. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 
Henry Gola 
Counsel to Maris Developments 

cc: Paul Blais 
Anthony Asongwed 

 
 


